
 

 

Elin Jones AM 
Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 

19 October 2016 

 

Dear Elin 

 

Public Health (Wales) Bill 

 

Thank you for your letter of 13 October notifying me of the Business Committee’s 

decision, in principle, to refer the Public Health (Wales) Bill to the Health, Social 

Care and Sport Committee for Stage 1 scrutiny.  

 

At its meeting today, the Committee discussed the draft timetable for consideration 

of the Bill and was content with the deadlines proposed for Stages 1 and 2. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dr Dai Lloyd AM 

Chair, Health, Social Care and Sport Committee  


